
 

 

                                                                                                 
 

 

 

                Henniker Road, Bolton BL3 3TP 

             Telephone: 01204 333595 

              Email: office@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk 

             Headteacher: Mr. M. D Thornley BSC (Hons) 

Thursday 24th February 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope you are all well. What a first week back after the half term holidays!  

Monday, we were forced to close Nursery and Reception due to damage caused to the Early Years 

roof as a result of the storm. Thank you so much to Nursery and Reception parents for being so 

understanding. We have instructed a company to replace the roof – work will take place over a 

weekend very soon.  

And then of course, whilst sorting this out, we got the call from Ofsted! The inspection went 

exactly as I thought it would, the children were fantastic and the inspector acknowledged how 

brilliant the Heathfield staff are. Comments from parents/carers on the questionnaire were 

extremely positive. Thank you so much. As soon as the report is available, I will share this with 

you all! 

 

MR. WYATT 

Mr. Wyatt will sadly be leaving us in a couple of weeks to start a new role supporting students in a 

college. Mr. Wyatt is a valuable member of the Heathfield family and we will certainly miss him 

but we wish him the best of luck as he embarks on his new challenge. 

 

ARTIST IN SCHOOL 

Belinda is in school working with Year 4. Children will be making their pot designs using clay 

tomorrow. 
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YEAR 3 DESIGN AND TECHNOLOGY DAYS 

Year 3 have been focussing on food technology as part of design and technology days this week. 

They made their own bread; the proof was certainly in the eating!  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

                                                                                                 
 

SUPPORT THE COMMUNITY 

 

KEY DATES  

We will be hosting some informal ‘stay and play’ events next half term, inviting parent/carers into 

school – keep an eye out for dates and times on the next newsletter. 

THURSDAY 24TH and Friday 25th FEBRUARY Year 4 working with artist  

THURSDAY 3RD MARCH World Book day (Children can come dressed as characters from their 

favourite books) 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr. M D Thornley    

Headteacher 


